
Ziply Fiber 
135 Lake Street South, Suite 155 
Kirkland, WA 98033 
Jessica Epley 
M. (503) 431-0458
jessica.epley@ziply.com

July 1, 2024 

Sent via WUTC Electronic Filing Portal 

Mr. Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Ziply Fiber Northwest, LLC dba Ziply Fiber - Eligible Telecommunications Carriers’ Annual 
Recertification on High Cost Fund Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060, 070 and 080 

Dear Director Killip: 

Enclosed for filing is Ziply Fiber Northwest, LLC dba Ziply Fiber’s (“Ziply Fiber”) 2024 ETC 
Annual Recertification on High Cost Fund pursuant to WAC 480-123-060, 070 and 080. The 
Company considers financial information submitted with this filing confidential and protected 
under the provisions of WAC 480-07-160. These items are marked “Confidential per WAC 480-
07-160”.  The Company, for commercial reasons, may be harmed if this information is not
treated by the Commission as confidential. A confidential and redacted copy of the filing is
enclosed.

Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060, Ziply Fiber provides a certification that it will use all federal high 
cost support received for the provision, maintenance, and upgrading of facilities and services for 
which the support is intended. With this filing, Ziply Fiber requests the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission provide appropriate certification to the Federal Communications 
Commission (“FCC”) of Ziply Fiber’s use of federal high cost support in accordance with 
applicable federal law. 

If you have any questions concerning this report, please contact me at (503) 431-0458. 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Epley 
VP - Regulatory & External Affairs 
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